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Comments: Hello, this is a letter to protest the Forest service plan to cull the wild Herber horse here in Arizona.

This plan will reduce the here to an unsustainable low level. Please reconsider- and if you must reduce the herd,

please do so by humane non lethal means (baiting and adopting program. ) Also please protect the herd from

illegal hunting, which has risen since 2018. These iconic horses deserve protection! Thank you, Linda Downes


